Office of the Administrator



Takiyah A. Douse Interim Administrator

ACCG Award Notice to the Augusta Commission for May 2, 2023

On behalf of the Office of the Administrator, we are pleased to share that ACCG, Georgia's County Association, has named Augusta, Georgia, a recipient of a 2023 Georgia County Excellence Award for the 5th Street Pedestrian Bridge.

The organization recognized that the City's work to modernize the historic bridge into a stunning 1,201-foot-long walkway across the Savannah River adds value, offering residents a new recreational space as the structure continues connecting pedestrians with the community.

[Information Pending] accepted the award during the ACCG Awards Breakfast on Saturday, April 29, 2023, as part of the organization's annual conference in Chatham County.

As we reflect on this recognition, Mrs. Douse applauds Dr. Hameed Malik, Director of Augusta, Georgia's Department of Engineering and Environmental Services, and the community partners involved in this project's planning and design process. These local organizations include the Augusta Metro Chamber of Commerce, Augusta Tomorrow, the Downtown Development Authority, and the Greater Augusta Arts Council.

###